
Wam & Recycl ing District 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
WASATCH FRONT WASTE AND RECYCLING DISTRICT 

604 West 6960 South, Midvale, UT 84047 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting/public hearing of 
the Administrative Control Board of Wasatch Front Waste and Recycling District set for 
Monday, December 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

On November 19, 2019 a copy of the foregoing Notice was posted in conspicuous view in the 
lobby of the Salt Lake County Public Works Administration Building. A copy of this Notice was 
also posted on the State Public Website (www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html) and the Wasatch Front 
Waste and Recycling District website (www.wasatchfrontwaste.org). 

Wasatch Front Waste Recycling District 


